



October 5, 2012

Jim Reis One More Generation PO Box 143627 Fayetteville, GA 30214

Dear Jim,

The Orion School would like to thank you and One More Generation for making us aware of the issues affecting our beloved rhinos. We did not know how pervasive the problem of rhino poaching is and are glad that we can do something to remedy this atrocity. We love rhinos and hope that they will never become extinct. Please accept these letters as our contribution to helping save the rhinos. Please let President Zuma know that The Orion School LOVES rhinos!

Sincerely,

Laura Markson Executive Director

Lama Maylon

The Orion School